
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 15th September 2017 

Cross Country 

Please note, the venue for the first cross country race has changed. This will now take place at Porthleven 

School on Tuesday 19th September 2017. The venue has also changed for race 4 on Tuesday 31st October 

2017. This was due to take place at St Michael’s School but instead it will be held at Mullion Comprehensive 

School.  

Health Care Plans 

Please could all parents ensure that your child’s health care plan is up to date. If they have medication held in 

the classroom (e.g. inhalers) please can you complete an administering medication form for this year’s class. 

Many thanks. 

Year 6 Liddington Meeting 

Due to a clash with the open evening at Helston Community College, the Liddington Meeting for Year 6 parents 

will now be held on Thursday 28th September at 5.30pm.  

Harvest Festival 

We would like to invite you to our Year 2 - Year 6 Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church on Monday 

9th October 2017 at 9.30am Please could children bring in one of the following food items on this day: 

 A Tin of Soup 

 Teabags 

 Long Life Milk 

 Long Life Orange 

 Dried Milk Powder 

 Instant Mashed Potato 

 Sponge Puddings 

 Pot Noodles 

 Sugar 

 Salad Cream 

 Tomato / Brown Sauce 

 Jam 

 Crisps and other savoury snacks 
 

All donations will go to Helston Foodbank and The Woman’s Refuge. This is not a ticketed event and we look        

forward to seeing you there! Year 1 and Foundation will be holding a separate event in the school hall on     

Thursday 5th October 2017, starting at 2.30pm. Parents are welcome to come along. 

Train to Teach Event - The Learning Institute South West 

Are you thinking about training to become a teacher? Are you interested in working with children or young    

people and want to understand more about teaching and learning or mental health? 

The Learning Institute are holding an information session on Monday 9th October 2017 where you can find out 

about the different routes into teaching, what qualifications you need, how to finance your teacher training and 

about the application process. They will aim to give you a personalised advice opportunity to help you reach your 

next steps decision. 

If you don't have a degree yet, they can help too! Their degrees allow you to study close to home, so you can fit 

university time in with your family and commitments. For more information or to book a place, please email 

itt@learninginstitute.co.uk.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

mailto:itt@learninginstitute.co.uk?subject=Information%20Session%20-%20Monday%209th%20October%202017


Weekly Attendance for W/C 11.09.17 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 96.6% 1 

Stars 98.8% 0 

1NE 96.7% 1 

1BM/HT 98.0% 0 

2HE 98.9% 0 

2KD 97.7% 0 

3DF 98.4% 0 

3SG/HT 99.3% 0 

4SC 99.7% 1 

4PL/HH 100% 1 

5RG 97.3% 0 

5SR 93.9% 0 

6KH 97.2% 1 

6KC/LV 96.4% 4 
Next week, our school menu will be on Blue week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 2HE and 3DF. Well done! Please see below individual class totals. 

As we have a large amount of recycling coming into school each week, could we please request that this is 

brought in on a Wednesday morning. Thank you. 

 

 

Date Event 

19th September 2017 Cross Country Race 1 at Mullion Comprehensive  

21st September 2017 Tempest Individual Photographs 

28th September 2017 PGL Liddington Meeting for Y6 Parents - 5.30pm *NEW DATE* 

3rd October 2017 Cross Country Race 2 at HCC - Includes Infant Race 

5th October 2017 Foundation and Y1 Harvest Festival in the School Hall - 2.30pm 

9th October 2017 Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church for Y2-Y6 Children 

Tempest Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 

21st September 2017 to take individual              

photographs. We will have a limited number of      

sibling photo slots available before school. If you 

would like to book to have a sibling photo taken 

please contact the school office. Slots will be allo-

cated on a first come, first served basis. Thank you. 

  

2HE £46.65 

2KD £33.50 

Sunbeams £10.76 

1BM/HT £7.74 

Stars £7.26 

1NE £2.49 

3DF £22.63 

6KH £7.08 

5RG £7.01 

4SC £6.52 

5SR £5.73 

4PL/HH £5.32 

6KC/LV £4.44 

3SG/HT £3.12 

The total for the week was £175.14, made up as follows: 
 

 Pens/Glue-sticks - £7.37  
 Biscuit/Chocolate/Sweet Wrappers - £78.12 
 Tassimo Pods & Bags - £25.18   
 Air-fresheners/Trigger-heads/Wet-wipe packaging/

plastic lids - £30.75  
 Inkjet & Toner Cartridges - £4.77   
 Food & Drink Pouches - £28.17  

 Personal Care & Beauty - 78p  
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